
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Love 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 1:09 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Following up on request to speak on October 28 
 
 
Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 
 
 
 

 
Good afternoon, Tracey. 
 
Making sure you got the request to speak next Wednesday that I sent last evening. 
 
I would like to address the board about the ongoing policing issues regarding the occupation of 
McKenzie Meadows. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you if this will be possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mary 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


